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PLANNING A HOME IM-

PROVEMENT? 

Homeowners are re-

quired to call the archi-

tectural committee be-

fore making any perma-

nent improvements to 

their properties.  This 

includes, but is not lim-

ited to, fences, sheds, 

or room additions.  

For an architectural 

improvement form, call 

Brian Wente at 356-

5965 or find it on the 

web at http://

timberlinevalley.us.  

TIMBERLINE VALLEY 
HOMEOWNERS CALL 
BRIAN  BEFORE THEY 

DIG!  
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TIMBERLINE TALK  

Detention Basins 

After meeting with City engineers and seeing that the drainage/

runoff issue from Parkland College has been addressed, the subdivision 

should be able to hold off the dredging of the basins for five or possibly 10 

years.  Because of this, the board voted to re-rock all the shorelines with 

large rip rap. The Pickle Construction Company (low bidder) has been rock-

ing the shoreline over the last couple of weeks.  The board is also looking 

into having aerators/fountains installed in all three basins.   The re-rocking 

and installation of fountains will serve to enhance the look of the subdivi-

sion.  (The photo below is of the small basins looking north from Timberline 

Drive.) 
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View of long basin from Alpine Drive looking East (work in progress) 

 

 

Yard Waste Collection 

2010 City of Champaign Fall Yard Waste Collection 

 

 The City of Champaignôs Fall Yard Waste Collection program is under way. This collection is 

available to all residential properties in the City of Champaign within City limits at no charge.  This pro-

gram will provide a green alternative for yard waste disposal. 

 

 Residents may participate by simply placing bagged leaves or bundled branches and twigs at the 

curb by 6:00 a.m. pm the scheduled collection dates.  The remaining dates for Timberline Valley are No-

vember 17th and December 1st.  For more information please visit the City of Champaign web site: 

   

http://ci.champaign.il.us/departments/public-works/residents/yard-waste-collection/ 

 

Spring and Summer/Fall Garage Sale for 2011 

May 21st and August 27, 2011  

 8am ï 1pm 

 Our neighborhood garage sales are always one of the most anticipated sales in Champaign.  Your 

participation is what makes it great!  So clean out those closets and get ready for a great day of selling!  


